
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
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Item No.  17.1               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

Subject:  District Capital Request – United DFC Soccer Club 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
“That Halifax Regional Council approve a one-time exemption to grant a request for $10,000.00 to the 
United DFC Soccer Club for the purchase of team uniforms, with $2500.00 coming from each of the 
District 3,4,5, and 6 Capital Funds.” 
 

Reason:  
 
The four (4) main Dartmouth soccer clubs (Cole Harbour Soccer, Dartmouth United Soccer, Eastern 
Passage Soccer, and Dartmouth Football Club) have merged into the newly formed United DFC 
Soccer club. The new club begins their season this summer and is hoping to purchase a new set of 
uniforms for the club that demonstrates the solidarity and connection of the distinct communities the 
club comprises. The uniforms will be owned by the team, not by individual players, and all players will 
be required to return their uniforms at the end of each season. The District Capital Policy, however, 
does not allow for the purchase of uniforms. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Approval to provide $10,000.00 in District Capital funding to the United DFC Soccer club for the 
purchase of team uniforms.  
 
 

Councillor Bill Karsten  
 
 

District 3 
Dartmouth South – Eastern Passage  

 


